
 

 

 
 

  MAY 2020 NEWSLETTER 
 

 

From the Office – We are continuing to monitor the 

safety guidelines and pray for a return to some sort of 
normalcy soon.  Please continue to check our website 
and Facebook for updates on our operation.  You may 
also want to send me an email to establish your correct 
address in our computer.  By the end of the summer our 
on-line tee-time reservation system should be launched 
and we plan to send email club updates and member 
specials.  We lost two former employees in April.  Jeffrey 
Knight – a cart boy and player on the Greenwave Golf 
team several years ago & David LeBleu-a long time pro 
shop employee & my good friend.    Stay strong-Suzanne 
2020 continues to be a crazy year but I still have hope 

things will get better. We still plan on having all of our 

big events such as the "Chick" Miler, Father- 

Son/Daughter, and  Member-Guest - but dates will be 

confirmed  later than usual. We currently have August 

7,8,9 reserved for the "Chick" Miler. One positive 

through these crazy times is the amount of new golfers 

we have been seeing. We are all thankful that our 

members and loyal players have been so accommodating 

to the new players and also the modifications we have 

had to make to continue to stay open. Golf club and ball 

factories will start opening soon if anyone is looking for 

custom orders. Titleist and Srixon are currently 

running Great specials - Srixon is buy 2 dozen get 1 free 

and Titleist is buy 3 dozen and get 1 free until May 

17. Sadly I want to offer condolences to the families of 

David LeBleu and Jeff Knight. David worked here many 

years and was a great help during Chick Miler ~ Bray  

 

Tennis / Pickleball Court News –  
The clay courts are NOW open for play during 
regular business hours.  Members should call the 
golf pro shop to reserve a daily court time.  Please 
take a moment to read the back page of this 
newsletter for our tennis/pickleball policies 
updated with the Coronavirus safety guidelines. A 
“Grand (Re)-Opening” and dedication of the tennis 
and pickleball courts in memory of Mrs. Barbara 
Blanton hopefully in June.  

Country Club Catering  

is continuing to find ways to keep their delicious 
food flowing to our members and the community.  
Please call Trae Ray at (843) 696-0955 if you would 
like to order any of the following delicious menu 
items: 
Wednesday, May 6th - Shrimp & Grits, Salad & 
Garlic Bread $17.50 
Friday, May 8th - Beef Night - TBD 
Wednesday, May 13th - Fried Flounder, Girts and 
Cole Slaw $13.95 
Friday, May 15th - Beef/Seafood Night TBD  
Each week Homemade Dessert $5.00 each 
ALSO-Trae Ray's Chicken Salad & Pimento Cheese 
will be for sale in the snack bar each week $13.00 in 
16 oz. containers.  
  

 CHAS AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB 2020 
Must be a member of the club to play and 

 have a USGA handicap established. 
 

May 4 Coosaw Creek    9 am    Postponed 
 
Jun 1     Legend Oaks    9 am    To Be Determined 

   
Tues & Wed-Golf & Ride 18 - $12 anytime. 
Thursday-Bring a guest to play golf for the same rate 
you pay -  per person fee. 
Thursday-Bring a guest to play tennis with you for FREE. 
 

$50 Winner –Robert  Ghirlenda 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 

(843) 873-2210 sblanton@knology.net 

www.summervillecountryclub.com 
 

 

Message from Bo 

The greens are scheduled to be aerified on Tues, 

May 26, 2020.  The course will be closed the entire 

day to complete the process. 

  

POOL – We will continue to prepare our swimming 

pool for use this summer by our members.  We will 

follow SC DHEC guidelines regarding our opening date.  

$50 Winner is Robert Ghirlanda 

mailto:sblanton@knology.net

